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This Week’s Highlights 

• Nursery have started learning about life cycles; particularly butterflies. They 

have listened to the story “The very hungry caterpillar” and are beginning to 

learn the story along with actions so that they will be able to retell it 

independently. They are curious about the caterpillars that we are looking 

after and love to check if they are growing. 

• Reception have enjoyed the beginning of the story “Bog Baby”. As well as 

creating our own story maps, playing “Bog Baby 3 in a row” and making our 

own bog we went hunting for one of our own in the school pond.  

• It has been a lovely return to learning for Year 1 after the Easter break. We 

have been finding out all about the days of the week and months of the year 

in maths and have loved ordering them with their friends. They have also 

explored tempo and pulse in music. 

• Year 2 have been finding out all about Sir David Attenborough this week and 

wrote a mini biography about his life. In the afternoons they have enjoyed 

being little scientists, going outside on the field and identifying the leaves of 

different trees. 

• Year 3 have loved reading our new story in English this week, called ‘Tuesday’. 

It was all about a frog invasion and those cheeky frogs even sneaked into 

school on Tuesday night! 

• Year 4 have enjoyed learning about civil rights and environmental activists this 

week and the ways in which people can make a difference to both their local 

communities and people all around the world. As part of our science topic we 

have been learning about how scientists classify animals into groups and loved 

researching our own unusual animals including an amazing dancing bird of 

paradise!  

• Year 5 have taken part in a number of activities and class discussions this week 

about how we can not only make in a difference within our school community 

but also our local and wider community. We have been blown away with their 

enthusiasm and they are all inspired to continue to make a positive impact 

within our community. Y5NO worked really hard completing their community 

project at Nanny Goat Park and had a little free time to enjoy their efforts. 

Y5AR will take part next week. 

• Year 6 have really enjoyed taking our learning outside this week. We have 

used the playground and field for PSHE, drama and class story. We have been 

so impressed with the hard work the children are putting into their learning. 
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Layla B, Terry A, Amanda H & Jaxson W 
RRG: Logan D, Toby H, Imogen L & Bryonie K 
RKI: Imogen L, Bryonie KA 
 
Year 1: Eidenas I, 
Scarlett Rose E, 
Lexi, Jax 
 

Year 4: Nick, Marcie, 
Hadyn, Daniel.  

Year 2: Alfie B, 
Chloe B, Emily C, 
Eve-Marie S 
 
Year 3: Grace F, 
Jakub L, Megan G 
and Joshua M 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Layla C, Jamie 
H, Lexi K, Ashton C 
 
Year 6: Ellie K, Oscar 
B, Ruben M, Jack W, 
Ellie-Rose B 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine 
A, George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – hatch Year 3 – frantically  
Reception - bog Year 4 – influential  
Year 1 – cunning Year 5 - impact 
Year 2 –  swell Year 6 – adorned  

 
Problem of the Week 

 
Who will win this week’s challenge? Please DOJO your 
child’s class teacher with answers!  

 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – RRG/RKI 98.6% 
KS1 – 1TE 99.3% 
LKS2 –4EK 99.3% 
UKS2 – 6KK 93.7% 
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